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9th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Strategy Evening Thursday 19th September 2019 between 3.30pm – 6.30pm - Online 
Appointment Booking 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Strategy Evening on Thursday 19th September 2019. This 
is a very important evening that provides you with an opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers 
who will discuss with you the ways in which both parent and academy can together fully support your child 
in their final academic year. During the evening, we will be issuing information regarding specific subject 
revision and there will also be an opportunity to purchase revision guides and other support material.   

We are offering a range of support sessions such as breakfast sessions, after school sessions and holiday 
sessions this academic year that your child can access. We value your ongoing support as concerned 
parents/carers and strongly recommend that you attend the event so that you are fully aware of the support 
and resources that are available to your child.  

Our recent exam analysis shows that those students who regularly engaged with revision and consistently 
accessed the support offered had a significant improvement on their progress. 

The academy online appointment booking system allows you to choose your own appointment times with 
teachers. You will receive an email confirming your appointments which can be printed off providing you 
with a schedule for the evening.  

Appointments can be made now and will close on Wednesday 18th September 10:00pm. Should you wish 
to make any changes after this date please contact reception on 387300. 

Please visit https://ercallwood.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments.  

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the reception staff who will be happy to add 
appointments on your behalf. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Fraser 

Deputy Headteacher     


